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August 4, 2020

Rebecca Keith, Chair
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board

Re: CPARB / Project Review Committee Owner - Public Hospital Representative: Letter of Interest
Dear Rebecca;

I am sending this document as my letter of interest in becoming a member of the Project Review
Committee for CPARB as an Owner — Public Hospital representative. This communication is intended to
be in concert with the letter that has been submitted by Edward Peters — Chair of the PRC where they are
recommending me to fill the current vacancy.

I have served on the PRC as both the Vice Chair and Chair during my 6 year tenure as a General
Contractor representative; that period ended in June of 2019. | have been with Absher Construction for
27 years where | am currently Vice President. | have been engaged in alternative delivery projects for 25
plus years going back to three Department of Correction alternative delivery pilot projects. | have
participated in putting together and implementing the AGC/GCCM class presentation for the last 13 years;
the last class was this past February.

As Ed noted in the letter of recommendation | am positioned and will to be able to engage public hospital
districts; most being rural. The purpose of the outreach will be for awareness of and communicating their
expectations with alternative project delivery opportunities and possibly finding a representative.

I am a steward of Alternative Project Delivery and RCW 39.10 and would love to bring back to the PRC
my committee leadership experiences, understanding, as well as industry leadership and experiences.
Thank you for the review and consideration for a position on the Project Review Committee. | am
available to answer any questions or meet in person (zoom etc) if so desired.

Regards,
Absher Construction
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Cu immestad
Vice President
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